COMMITTEE REPORT

Committee name: Executive
Date submitted: June 8, 2006

Highlights for the upcoming month: 

Last meeting date: June 8, 2006
Attendees: Dick Robinson, Debbie Hepp, Kate Flory
Summary of discussion(s): 
The Draft Public Art Contextual Plan will be presented by Gail Goldman to Town Council on Monday June 12.

The CHPAC fiscal year ends June 30, 2006.  Debbie and Kate have been revising the FY05-06 year-end budget projections.  Due to the fact that RAM Development will reimburse the CHPAC $7,500 (half of Mikyoung Kim’s fee for the downtown redevelopment project) and due to the fact that the CHPAC can recognize monies carried over from one fiscal year to another, the CHPAC will end the year in fine shape.
At the June 14 CHPAC meeting we will discuss the retreat and next steps for visioning and for handling outside requests.  

Action items for full commission to consider: 
Future action items: 
Next meeting scheduled: 


Submitted by: Kate Flory
